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The AIC Youth ministry has 
taken part in a four-week 
outreach programme for 
children and youth from the 
local Nepali community 
organised by Inner City 
Ministries (ICM) in July and 
August. Four young people 
who are AIC Youth or Christian 
Alliance International School 
(CAIS) alumni served at two 
camps for the young people 
held in July. Doug Wallace, 
who directs the youth ministry 
at AIC, had preached in both 

camps, and young adults from AIC helped in small group discussions. 
 
A few people from AIC Youth, CAIS and the school alumni also served in the ICM-led 
Vacation Bible School (VBS) last month. They led games, arts and crafts, worship and 
other activities in the programme where nearly 60 kindergarten and primary school kids 
took part. May the seeds from the word of God be planted into the hearts of those 
children, and AIC be a small party of their journey of faith by the wonderful grace of 
God.      ~ By Elizabeth Cheung ~ 
 

__________________________________________________________ 
 

As a family of believers, we gather 
together to lift up needs in the church 
and around the world, believing God 
is going to move in mighty ways in our 
family and community. 
 
We invite you all to join us as we 
gather for prayer on Sunday morning, 
from 10:00-10:30am, at Room 307A. 
Would you set aside this time for 
intercession? Amazing things happen 
when God Himself becomes the 
source of our prayers! 

Sunday Bulletin 

Glorify God by loving Christ, loving one another and reaching the world. 

 

 
 

 


